
CPA Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 

March 9, 2006 
4:30 PM – 6:00PM 

 
 

Members Present:  Ann Borton, Janet Chayes , John Lochhead, Martha Conant, Walter 
Goodridge, Ron Sweet. 
Patrick O’Connor of Greenfield Recorder 
 
A revised School House budget was presented: 
Mark Davis    Plastering    $2085 
Bob Lincoln  Carpentry    $7616 
Marsh            Chimney      $1746 
 
Total                                 $10,562 
 
Janet reported that money can be given as grant or expenses can be processed through the 
town. 
 
There was a unanimous vote to take the Historical Society School House proposal to 
town meeting for $10,562 
 
The vote was also unanimous to take to town meeting the Cemetery proposal for $4,000 
for monument restoration. 
 
We also agreed to bank the minimum required in each category keeping the bulk of our 
funds as unallocated.   
 
We agreed to request $4,000 in administrative expenses. 
 
 


